
















Communications 

Committee 

• 
The Communications Committee 

within the Staff Senate achieved 

outstanding progress this year by 

fostering transparency and 

delivering informative updates that 

resonate with staff members 

throughout Nebraska. Through their 

dedicated efforts, the committee 

has effectively reached a wide 

audience, ensuring staff across the 

state are well-informed and 

engaged. Their remarkable 

contributions have played a pivotal 

role in advancing the Senate's 

strategic goals, making them a 

standout and invaluable asset to our 

organization. 

Website unveiled 
The Staff Senate website serves as a 

hub for staff communication, fostering 

transparency and collaboration within 

the university community. The 

Communications Committee revamped 

the site's structure, established an 

archive for existing content and 

partnered with other committees, like 

the Election and Recognition 

Committees, to enhance 

communication channels. 

Newsletter 
The Staff Senate newsletter is a crucial 

communication tool, updating staff on 

university events and initiatives. They 

partnered with University 

Communications (UCOMM) to establish 

a listserv. They distribute a quarterly 

newsletter electronically and physically 

via PDF email. They also collaborate with 

Campus Partners for staff-relevant 

information. 

400+ subscribers 
Within its inaugural month, the Staff 

Senate newsletter garnered over 400 

subscribers, swiftly becoming a widely 

embraced source of information and 

engagement for staff members across 

the university community. 

Branding 
The Communications Committee 

collaborated with the on-campus 

student journalism group BUOY to 

establish branding guidelines. They 

worked alongside UCOMM and the 

College of Arts and Sciences Marketing 

to design a logo, background images, 

and stickers. 
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